
1474 JAMC • 15 MAI 2001; 164 (10)

The Left Atrium Return to May 15, 2001 Table of Contents

Send us your regrets

"Experience," Oscar Wilde wrote, "is the name everyone gives to their mis-
takes." So let us have the benefit. Why not write about the things you've
learned the hard way in medicine? How would you replay the scenes that
weren't in the script? We welcome submissions of unpublished poetry,
memoir and fiction for The Left Atrium. The writing should be candid, but
patient confidentiality must be respected. A sense of humour never hurts,
and anonymity is optional. In general, prose manuscripts should be limited
to 1000 words and poems to 75 lines. We won't launder the truth, but nei-
ther will we hang you out to dry. Send us your regrets at todkia@cma.ca 
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